Oriental Museum
Durham University

Holil Festival
at the
Oriental Museum iIs Back!

Saturday 23rd March, 12 - 5pm

All our school visitors are warmly invited to welcome the spring season to
Durham and join us for Holi Festival on Saturday 23 March, 12 - 5pm.

Holi Is the Indian Spring Festival, also known as the Festival of Colours, because
one of the ways to celebrate Is to throw brightly coloured powders over your
friends and family! Join us on this special day to enjoy powder throwing
sessions, craft activities, storytelling, music, rangoli drawing and more.

The event will include timed powder throws with one free environmentally and
skin-kind powder sachet of brightly coloured Holi powder for each participant.
Alongside powder throws, ticket-holders will also e able to access craft
activities and performances.
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Tickets are £3 for adults and children. Children under 2 years are free of charge.
Tickets are available to purchase now. Click on the link and select your time slot.
You can also use the QR code below or type: https://stories.durham.ac.uk/holi2024

For more information, please email the Oriental Museum

Oriental Museum Scan here to
Elvet Hill Road, Durham. DH1 3TH .
0191 334 5691 pookK tickets

durham.ac.uk/oriental.museum
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